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UPCOMING EVENTS
Thank you to FOBS (Friends of Brockton School) for putting on a 
well-attended movie night for all pupils this week. We are grateful for 
all of their fundraising efforts and for the effort which goes into both 
these and the special events that FOBS put on for pupils to enjoy - 
thank you!

What an excellent performance from those Red Kites pupils who 
attended the Dance Festival at William Brookes School on Tuesday of 
this week - I was proud of all of their efforts and had great feedback 
from lots of members of the audience. Well done!

Have a lovely half term break everyone - let's hope for some good 
weather for everyone to get outside and enjoy. 

               Ms M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Brockton and Church Preen Primary Schools

14th February 2025

This half term's Christian value is:

Courage

SPRING TERM
February 17th - 21st
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
27th February
SATs Club Y6
28th February
Outdoor Learning Day
Pioneer residential - payment 1 due
March 3rd
Robins class - Museum in School (Toys)
March 4th
Godly Play - Miss Benbow
March 5th
Red Kites class - Museum in School (Romans)
March 6th 
World Book Day
SATs Club Y6
March 12th
Red Kites parents / carers lunch 12:00
March 13th
SATs Club Y6
March 20th 
SATs Club Y6
March 26th
Parent / carer and class teacher meetings 1:30-6pm
March 27th
SATs Club Y6
March 30th
Pioneer residential - payment 2 due
April 3rd
SATs Club Y6
April 8th
Godly Play - Miss Benbow
April 9th
Easter Service - Bourton 2:00pm
April 10th
SATs Club Y6
April 11th
Boats and Bonnets 2:00pm
LAST DAY OF TERM
April 14th - 25th
EASTER HOLIDAY
SUMMER TERM
April 28th
Pupils back in school
April 30th
Pioneer residential - payment 3 due
May 1st
SATs Club Y6
May 5th
BANK HOLIDAY - school closed to pupils
May 8th
SATs Club Y6
May 12th - May 15th
Year 6 SATs tests
May 22nd
FOBS movie night
May 26th - 30th
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
June 12th-13th
Pioneer residential visit Year 3 / Year 4
June 22nd
FOBS Summer Fete
June 23rd
FOBS whole school trip
June 26th
Hereford Cathedral Y6 leavers (TBC)
July 2nd - 4th
Arthog outreach residential visit Year 5 / Year 6
July 10th 
FOBS Disco
July 11th
Final "Well Done" Assembly
July 18th 
LAST DAY OF TERM



School Meals



Red Kites
This week in Literacy we have been concentrating on our Writing 
assessment. We have planned and written a character profile about 
Prospero; the protagonist in The Tempest. The children have worked very 
hard, and I am very proud of them. In Maths we have been beginning 
working on fractions especially those that are improper and mixed.

This week we welcomed Miss Benbow, who shared with us Godly Play and 
the Lord’s Prayer. We were all given a copy to take away and remember. We 
are so grateful to her giving up her time to share with us her insightful 
thoughts.

Twelve members of Red Kites performed their dance at the William 
Brookes Primary Dance festival this week. Their interpretation of Wicked 
songs was lively and colourful. Many thanks to Mr Bourton for teaching 
them and to Fletcher, Alycia, Franek and Fletcher for leading lunchtime 
rehearsals. 

Have a lovely restful half term.



Baby and toddler group which runs in the school hall 9.30-11am every Friday in term time. Available 
from newborn through to pre-school age.

- Each week is themed with an associated craft and story. A tuff tray, play dough station  and general   
   free play are also available each week. 
- Children come to the table for snack and parents are also able to socialise with tea / coffee / cake.
- We end each week with a story and song time where children sit and listen then are  able to interact 
   with instruments / parachute etc.
- Parents/carers remain present and responsible for their children throughout. 



NUMBER DAY






